
Local  Government Week 2022 

Tuesday 2nd - Cuppa with a Councillor 

Thursday 4th - Mock Council Meeting          Thank you to the Coolamon Volunteers  

Friday 5th -  Planting Trees for the  

Queens Jubilee Marrar Cemetery  
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Garbage Collection Update 

Have you had an orange sticker placed on your bin?  
This sticker means there is a problem with you collection, including 
but not limited to incorrect waste disposal, overfilling and weight 
capacities. If you wish to discuss please contact Coolamon Shire 
on 02 6930 1800. 
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DRAFT DISABILITY INCLUSION ACTION PLAN (DIAP) 

Coolamon Shire Council has prepared a Disability Inclusion   
Action Plan for the communities consideration. This plan was 
developed alongside the CSP and used the consultation and 
feedback process associated with these public meetings and 
surveys. It has been prepared in accordance with the NSW    
Disability Inclusion Act 2014. 
The Disability Inclusion Action Plan has been placed on public   
exhibition for a minimum of 28 days, and can be viewed at the 
Council office or library, should you require an electronic version 
or help viewing it please contact Laura Munro on 6930 1831. 
All submissions to be made in writing prior to 30th September 

2022. 
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Coolamon Library News 

Storytime - dates for      
September starting at 
10.30am – Friday, 2nd  theme 
- “ Chook Chook  ”, Friday, 
16th  theme – “It’s Bear 
Time”. 

Mobile Phones Lessons - 
The Library is offering free mobile phone lessons 
to all members of our community. The Coolamon 
Central School students will provide the training. 
The students will offer assistance with any     
technical problems or issues on your devices. 
For further details phone the library – 69272492 

Baby Bounce - Our next Baby Bounce will be 
held Thursday, 29th September at 10.30am at 
the Library. Baby Bounce is a 30 minute early 
literacy program designed to help very young 
children to explore language. We welcome new 
mums and their bubs to join us. 

Local  History Group - Our local family      
History group will meet again at the Library on 
Saturday 24th September at 10.30am, everyone 
is most welcome.  

Wandering or Stray Companion     

Animals 

As a pet owner, you have a responsibility to keep 

your animal contained inside your property which 

means you need to have fencing that your pet 

can’t jump over, dig under, push over or get 

through. If you don’t have fencing, your pet must 

either be kept inside or in an enclosed space. 

Council has been  receiving an increased 

amount of calls regarding wondering animals. If 

your pet is found “at large” and seized by     

Council, it may be taken to Council’s animal 

holding facility, this will attract a $330 penalty 

notice plus any impounding fees.   

Registration must be completed before the     

animal is released to your care. You are also  

responsible for any feacal mess that your pet 

makes outside it’s place of residence, a fine of 

$275.00 is applicable for waste not immediately 

removed of and disposed of in an appropriate 

manner. 


